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Comments: I am writing about the proposed amendments to the Northwest Forest Plan.

I urge the agency to NOT adapt these amendments.

These amendments would do more harm than good in sensitive areas that actually need greater protections.    

What are we leaving the next generation and beyond?  We need to protect what little habitat remains for old

growth forests, clean water, wildlife habitat and the chance to hear silence/only the sounds of nature.    To allow

increased logging in theses areas threatens the legacy for our children to have opportunities in nature that are

every American's birthright.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

I urge the agency to protect these areas, not exploit them.

 


